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Fwd: ORCA at Long Beach, WA

Jaclyn Taylor <jaclyn.taylor@noaa.gov> Wed, Mar 21, 2012 at 8:47 AM

To: Brent Norberg <Brent.Norberg@noaa.gov>, Lynne Barre <Lynne.Barre@noaa.gov>, Kristin Wilkinson
<Kristin.Wilkinson@noaa.gov>
Cc: Teri Rowles <Teri.Rowles@noaa.gov>

Hi All,
Please see the email below from Frank, with Nawy activities info from January 11.

Thanks,
Jackie

---------- Forwarded message —-—-—-

From: Stone, Frank V CIV OPNAV, N45 <frank.stone@navy.mil>

Date: Wed, Mar 21, 2012 at 10:38 AM

Subject: ORCA at Long Beach, WA

To: Jaclyn Taylor <jaclyn.taylor@noaa.gov>, Teri Rowles <Teri.Rowles@noaa.gov>

Teri/Jackie,

Hawve either of you been tracking the necropsy of L112 (Orac) which was
found on the shore near Long Beach, WA on 11 Feb? The Naw did no sonar
nor any explosives in the area as far back as 11 Jan. Please let me

know what you know since there appears to be rumors that Nawy sonar or
explosives were responsible for the death.

Regards,
Frank

V. Frank Stone, Ph.D.

Chief of Naval Operations

Energy and Environmental Readiness Division (N45)
2000 Nawy Pentagon, Room 2E258

Washington, DC 20350-2000

703-695-5271

frank.stone@navy.mil

SIPRNET: frank.stone@navy.smil.mil
http://www.navy.mil/oceans/

Jaclyn Taylor
National Marine Fisheries Senice

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=8ec5ceal17&view=pt&cat=Stranding Net&search=cat&th=13635f16fae19ef4
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Office of Protected Resources
1315 East-West Highway
Silver Spring, MD 20910

301-427-8480 (phone)
301-713-2525 (fax)

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=8ec5ceal17&view=pt&cat=Stranding Net&search=cat&th=13635f16fae19ef4
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